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August 13, 2024 
 
 
Dear Members; 
 

Re: King Charles III Coronation Medals 
 
The APBC Union Trustees would like to thank all those that nominated BC paramedics for the King 
Charles III Coronation medals. This medal is to recognize significant contributions specific to the 
paramedic profession here in Canada or abroad.  
 
There was an overwhelming number of nominations compared to the number of medals allocated to 
the Ambulance Paramedics and Emergency Dispatchers of BC, which is the BC Chapter of the 
Paramedic Association of Canada.  
 
Only the successful nominees will be contacted.  
 
There are plans in the works to have ceremonies in the fall to award the King Charles III Coronation 
Medals. Please stay tuned for more information coming soon.  
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Union Trustees 
Ambulance Paramedics and Emergency Dispatchers of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
 
Cc: Dave Deines, Provincial Vice President APBC 
 
/sd/MoveUp 
 


